
 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

 
Official bid documents including plans and specifications for the following project are now available*: 
 

ALEXANDRIA AND FIVE MILE SLOUGH CULVERT REPLACEMENT 
PROJECT NO. WT19018 (FORMERLY PW1918) 

 
Project Description:   Project will install a concrete box culvert in Five Mile Slough at 

Alexandria Place.  The project will also install rock slope protection 
adjacent to the concrete box culvert. 

 
Engineer's Estimate:  Below $850,000 
 
License Required:   Class "A" 
 
CWTA:    Should Contractor’s bid exceed $1 million CWTA requirements will 

apply to the project.  Refer to Instructions to Bidders and Bid Forms 
for additional information. 

 
Deadline to Submit Questions: Thursday, January 6, 2022 
 
Mandatory Job Walk:  N/A 
 
Bid Opening Date:   Thursday, January 13, 2022, 2 p.m. 

City of Stockton 
City Hall Clerk’s Office  
425 N. El Dorado Avenue 
Stockton, CA  95202 

 
*Note: Official bid documents, including plans and specifications, may be obtained from the City of 

Stockton web site at www.stocktonca.gov/pwbid.   
 

All bids submitted for this project must conform with the requirements of the official bid 
documents, including plans and specifications, Instructions to Bidders, complete Bid Forms 
Package, and any Letters of Clarification issued during the bidding process. Bids must be 
submitted to the City Clerk’s Office on or before 2 p.m. on the Bid Opening Date. 

 
During these times of local health concerns, bid openings are closed to the public.  Bidders and the Public 
are invited to view the live stream of the bid opening at:  
http://www.stocktonca.gov/goverment/oMeetings/councilMeetings.html  
 
If you would like additional information regarding this project, please contact Mohammad Sadiq,      
Project Manager, at (209) 937-8299, or email at Mohammad.Sadiq@stocktonca.gov.  


